Fwd: Windening of Pulaski St.

RHOME <rhomeollie@optonline.net>

Mon 4/20/2020 12:55 PM

To:Rosenson, Valerie <VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov>; suehrn1i@optonline.net <suehrni@optonline.net>; sheilabarney@optonline.net
<sheilabarney@optonline.net>;

—————————— Original Message ----------

From: RHOME <rhomeollie@optonline.net>

To: vrosensen@stamfordct.gov, suehrn1@optonline.net, sheilabarney@optonline.net
Date: April 20, 2020 at 11:11 AM

Subject: Windening of Pulaski St.

Dear Ms. Rosensen,

| am writing to protest the widening of Pulaski St., driving down the street today | noticed that 21 Pulaski St. sits right in the
way of gate B of the Charter garage. While | am not a traffic engineer like Jim Travers in my opinion it is obvious making a
lane only benefits Charter and not the flow of traffic.

Heading down Pulaski St. the road still narrows back to 2 lanes at the bridge so the traffic backs up at this point. Is the
bridge going to expand to 3 lanes?

If you continue further into the west side have you observed the unbelievable number of vehicles on West. Ave., West Main
St. it is horrendous. There are numerous traffic problems all over the city, why spend all the city's money on this
unnecessary project. Why do we continue bringing thousands of people into Stamford when we cannot take care of the
population already here.

This Pulaski St. project benefits not the residents of Stamford but huge companies like Charter and BLT.

We are now facing a $65 million dollar deficit in our city, and now as taxpayers will be on the hook for another $2.4 million
dollars that the city will contribute to this project. This is a waste of our tax dollars, when it could be put to better use fixing
our roads and sidewalks.

Thank you for you time stay well and safe.
Best Regards
Marlene G Rhome

8 Elmcroft Rd.



